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OUTDOOR SCHOOL information 

Sept. 17, 2014
Dear Parents,
Outdoor School is quickly coming upon us.  Our classes will attend Trickle Creek Camp, located in the hills 8 miles NW of Salem.  
	Trickle Creek offers over 300 acres of beautiful natural study areas, including forests, ponds, meadows, fields and streams.  There is abundant wildlife at Trickle Creek, especially the deer that are often seen wandering near the middle of camp.

	

	

	There are eight cabins on site, as well as two modern bathhouses, a magnificent campfire area, nice staff & teacher accommodations, and open-air shelters.



Our camp dates are Monday, October 20 through Wednesday, October 22.
On Monday October 22, students should be dropped off at school with all of their gear no later than 8:30 am. THEY CANNOT RIDE THE BUS TO SCHOOL.   On Wednesday OCT. 22 students will return to school by 1:30 pm and must have a pre-arranged ride home for that time. 
Last week you should have received a “Student Health Form,” and a “Clothing and Equipment List”.  The Student Health Form should be returned, completed by a parent or guardian.  It is important to return the completed form no later than FRDAY, OCTOBER 10th. 
Please look over the supply list when you receive it.  Most items are easily accessible.  Please do NOT go out and buy new supplies or clothing for camp.  You can borrow materials from friends and relatives or even visit Goodwill/Value Village.  However, if you are still in need of materials, please let us know.  We have a limited supply of some common gear available.  The key word when searching for supplies:  WATERPROOF, WARM, AND COMFORTABLE!  Students will be outside most of the day.  It can be uncomfortable if they are cold and wet!
Note: Students are not allowed to bring or possess cell phones or electronics while at Outdoor School for any reason.  This is an unplugged experience!  There is a phone in the office for emergencies.  For pictures students may bring regular or disposable cameras and may not use their cell phone cameras.  There is a nurse on staff 24/7 for any medical needs, staff has radios & teachers have their cell phones.  Please encourage your students (& maybe yourself) to experience life without a cell phone for 2 1/2 days.  Everybody will be more than fine. (We keep the kids so busy with fun stuff they don’t have time to miss it anyway.)
It is common for students to get excited about camp!  Anxiety is also fairly common. We discuss many issues and student questions in class to help relieve the uneasiness.  However, if your child seems overly worried or resistant to going, please let us know.  If we know about specific concerns and questions, we can address them in class or privately.  ODS is exciting, educational, and fun.  We want students to look forward to going with enthusiasm!

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us.  

Sincerely,

Alanna Pass (503) 431-5266
Lynette Elwyn 431-5240

Sarah Cunningham 431-5238
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